
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 November 2006 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Juliette Lee was in attendance to outline her concerns regarding her ice cream truck lease in New 

Brighton.   
 
 The Board sought clarification of the following concerns and information back to the Board: 
 
 1. Car park line markings - need for repainting. 
 2. Designated area for leaseholder to be allocated, with a ‘no parking’ sign. 
 3. Application date for tender. 
 4. Site to be powered.  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


